
St. Theresa’s Synodal Journey
A Message From Archbishop Etienne

We will strive to hear from every member of the Church, 

especially those who often feel unheard and invisible. This 

is a time for all voices to be heard: men, women, young 

people, laity, clergy and religious, those who are active in 

the Church and those who for whatever reason have fallen 

away.”  - Archbishop Etienne

Links to Archdiocese Synod process: https://archseattle.org/ (and select “Pope Francis’ Synodal Process)

Link to USCCB Synod Process: https://archseattle.org/about-the-archdiocese-of-seattle/

Link to Vatican Synod Process: https://www.synod.va/it.html/

The Call to Journey Together! 

From Pope Francis to Archbishop Etienne to St. 

Theresa’s Parish, we hear the call to journey together in a 

Synodal Process. What does that mean? In the words of 

one of our Pastoral Council members: it’s a journey of 

listening together, which is a form of healing. 

What do we need for this journey?  
We need to LISTEN to each other and PARTICIPATE 

in the building of tomorrow’s church today.

You can participate by attending one of St. Theresa’s 

Listening Sessions.

LISTENING SESSIONS

Please join us at a Listening Session

(no pre-registration is required)

Parish Hall
Sunday, Feb 27  - 12:00 – 1:00 pm

Saturday, Mar 5  - 10:30 – 11:30 am

If you have any questions, contact Doug Johnson at:

253-670-5944 or dwdixie@comcast.net
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